From: Rachel Freedman _

Sent: 26 January 2020 18:15
To: Planning
Subject: YOUR REF 2020/0048/T - 15 MARESFIELD GARDENS NW3 55N

Thank you for Notifying us regarding the Proposed tree felling at 15 MARESFIELD GARDENS
1 Oak and 1 Beech.

We are against the proposal. The trees have been here for many years and have never, as yet,
caused any subsidence to the Building at 15/15A Maresfield Gardens. There is no evidence of cracks
nor subsidence on our side. These trees offer us privacy from the next door neighbours, as well as
reduce pollution and noise from traffic on the Finchley Road and in Maresfield Gardens.

Felling these two trees could cause Heave to both buildings.

We suggest that, alternatively, special pruning of both trees to ensure that no future damage could
occur.

We hope that you will take our proposal into consideration.

Thanks & Regards
Rachel & David Freedman



